
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

7
th

 September 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 6
th

 

September 2016. 

 

Agreed Report 

 The school received notice of a W.S.E. (Whole School Evaluation) beginning on the 19
th

 

of September. The Department of Education will send out parent questionnaires before 

the inspection begins and requests that all are completed and returned promptly to the 

school. 

 

 We welcome all new pupils and new families to the school and there are currently 59 

pupils enrolled.  

 

 We welcome Ms. Sharlene Coyle (Learning Support Teacher) and Ms. Emma Morgan 

(visiting Resource Teacher) to the school and wish them well in their respective posts. 

 

  Two further classrooms, a cloakroom & toilet area and school entrance hallway were 

painted during the summer. A new interactive whiteboard was installed in the third 

classroom and new classroom furniture purchased during the summer.  

 

 The Annual School Review 2015 – 2016 was reported to the board and will be available 

on the school website at www.glinskns.ie. Please find other school policies and 

information on the website also. 

 

 The Board of Management looks forward to a productive and happy year for everyone 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

http://www.glinskns.ie/
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